Memo

To: Pat Scoles, IWC Chair

From: Arnold DiBlasi, Jr. M.Ed.

Co-Chair Technology Coordinating Committee

Date: 17-Mar-09

Re: Item for IWC Consideration

The Technology Coordinating Committee met on Wednesday, February 18, 2009, and the following action was taken:

1. The Committee considered and formally approved the following recommendation:

Move the reporting function of the Student Academic Computer Centers from the Department of Academic Computing to the Learning Lab Department.

Please accept this motion for IWC consideration with our recommendation to approve.

Thank you.